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Glori Bond Receives 2023 Cook County Bar 
Association Next Generation Award

   

Glori Bond has been awarded the prestigious 2023 Cook County Bar Association (CCBA) Next Generation Award. 
The CCBA Next Generation Awards celebrate the achievements of powerhouse Black attorneys.

Prior to joining Thompson Coburn, Glori worked as an Assistant State’s Attorney in the Municipal Litigation Unit of 
the Cook County State’s Attorney’s Office. In that capacity, she represented elected Cook County Officials and 
their offices in a myriad of litigation matters. She started her career in law as a real estate paralegal and worked 
everywhere from state agencies to private firms handling commercial and residential real estate matters from start 
to finish.

The award will be presented at the upcoming Future Is US Leadership Conference during the Next Generation 
Awards Breakfast on Saturday, June 17. In addition, Glori has been nominated as a candidate for the Board of 
Directors of the CCBA, with the elections set to take place on June 5, 2023, and the Installation Gala scheduled for 
June 16.
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